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Nuclear Regulatory Commission FREEDOM OF INFORMATioN
1717 H St. NW ACI REQUESI
Washington D.C. 20555 Fo A -u-f/r
FOIA REQUEST (2ac 'd //- /-pw
Dear Girs:

This request is made under the federal Freedom of Information
Act.

Please send me copies of the documents associated with an
investigation of Nuclear Pharmacy Inc by the NRC's Office of
Inspector and Auditor and the Office of Inspection and Enforcement.
I believe the investigation took place about two years ago. I
believe the investigation involved allegations the company violated
its license for radioph irmaceuticals for diagnostic use as well as
allegations of improprieties by an NRC inspector.

As you know, the FOI Act provides that if portions of a
document are exempt from release, the remainder must be segregated
and disclosed. Therefore, I will expect you to send me all non-
exempt portions of the records which I have requested as soon as
possible. I am particularly interested in quickly getting a copy
of any final reports done on the matter.

I promise to pay reasonable search and duplication fees in
connection with this request. However, if you estimate the total-
fees will exceed 550, please call me so that I may authorize any
greater expenditure.

As I am making this request in the capacity of a journalist and
this information is of timely value, I will appreciate your calling
me if you have any questions. You can reach me at 212-285-5122.
You may call collect. I look forward to receiving your reply within
10 business days as required by law.
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